GRANGE
WWWw.grangecommunity.ca

March 20®, 2023

To:

Re:

TEYCC Sub-committee on Metrolinx Ontario Line

Further Communication from the Grange Community Association (GCA) regarding
agenda item TM 1.2

Further to the email communication from Ralph Daley, President, Grange Community
Association (GCA) endorsing the slide-deck presentation entitled “How to Keep 100% of
Osgoode Hall’s Green Space & Kickstart University Park™ from Liz Driver and Steve Munro,
the following additional comments are submitted.

1. 'The principles outlining in the communication (March 15%) regarding the functioning of the
Liaison Committee submitted by the Lakeshore East Community Advisory Committee atre
endorsed. These principles pertain to meeting format, accountability, transparency, access
and role of city officials.

2. The Osgoode Liaison Committee should be established immediately.

3. The recommendations outlined in the communication (March 20" from Liz Driver,
Campbell House are endorsed.

4. Parks Forestry and Recreation (PFR) should prepare a report on the standards for full
restoration of the Osgoode Garden;

5. Campbell House and Osgoode Hall are essential heritage structures. Therefore, Metrolinx
must disclose all reports on vibration monitoring.

6. Staff should increase the frequency of reporting beyond the semi-annual reports proposed in
the March 8", staff report.

Sincerely,

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh
Honorary President, Grange Community Association



